

21 February 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians	
Your child has indicated they would like to be part of the Painting Club which meets on a Thursday at lunchtime and continues from 2.30 pm to 3.30 pm. Classes will commence on Thursday, 1 March.	
From time to time there will be the option of using a special board to paint on and there may be a cost for this. As students will stay after school parent permission is required.	
I look forward to working with your child.	
Regards	
Adrienne Plowright Specialist Art Teacher	
My child Area/hg has /has not got permission to attend Painting Club on Thursdays after school.	
Parent Name and Signature	
Phone	